
Attn: Don McArthur, Planning & Development Services Manager 
 
As residents of Collettville, we are opposed to the changes to the Zoning of the said property. 
We are opposed to another mobile home park as there are already enough in the City of 
Merritt. 
More to the point is the concern for adequate city services for the project even with the 
present zoning. 
An increase in the amount of residences to the property would put a huge burden on the often 
implemented summer water restrictions. 
 
Properties are often purchased in Collettville because it is a Low to Medium residential 
area.  We welcome new development but City infrastructure is barely taking care of what we 
have let alone an increase of almost double residences to the proposed rezoning. 
Tom & Joan Miller - 1301 Fir Avenue 
Jack Mills - 2078 Birch Avenue 
Jakie & Graham Smith - 335 Logan Lane 
 


